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CITY OF CORONA 
REBID - Cisco EA Subscription Services 

NOTICE INVITING BIDS (NIB) 20-069WY 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

Administrative Services Department       Contact: William Yanes 
400 S. Vicentia Ave., Ste. 320  William.Yanes@CoronaCA.gov 
Corona, CA 92882  06/01/2020     Telephone (951) 279-3529 

Addendum No. 1 to NIB 20-069WY issued to clarify sections of the NIB. 

All provisions to this Addendum No. 1 are hereby incorporated by reference into the subject NIB 20-
069WY. Contractors shall account for all provisions pursuant to this Addendum No. 1 in submitting their 
proposals. Each contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided herein.  

Question and Answer: 

No. 1  Question: “In you RFP, you state ‘The contract term shall be effective on or about July 6, 2020 
through June 30, 2023.’ In order to take advantage of a 36-month contract, the start and termination 
dates need to match a 36-month timetable as required by the manufacturer. Would the City prefer a 
July 6, 2020 through July 6, 2023 term in order to meet that timetable?” 

Response: The City is prepared to accept a 36-month term per the manufacturer requirements. 

No. 2  Question: “Will the bidder be disqualified if they do not sign the ‘Acknowledgment of the City of 
Corona Purchase Order Terms and Conditions’? If the Purchaser Order Terms and Conditions are not 
acceptable, are there any means to take exception to those terms, including by way of proposing 
Bidder’s standard Terms and Conditions to govern the transaction?” 

Response: As stated in Section IV “Bid Content and Forms”, subsection C. “Modifications of 
Bids” – “Unauthorized additions, modifications, revisions, conditions, limitations, exclusions or 
provisions attached to a Bid may render it non-responsive and may cause its rejection. Bidders shall 
neither delete, modify, nor supplement the printed matter on the Bid Forms, nor make 
substitutions thereon." 
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